
 WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton G82 3PU 

 
 
 

26 April 2013 
 
 
 
 MEETING:  PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 
    WEDNESDAY, 1 MAY 2013 
    COMMITTEE ROOM 3 
    COUNCIL OFFICES 
    GARSHAKE ROAD 
    DUMBARTON 
 

 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM OF BUSINESS 
 
Dear Member, 
 
With reference to the agenda for the above Meeting of the Planning Committee 
which was issued on 18 April 2013, the Chair, Councillor O’Neill, has agreed that the 
undernoted report be considered as an additional item of business. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

JOYCE WHITE 
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
Note referred to:- 
 
 
9. GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL PLANNING APPLICATION 10/02890/DC:  

ERECTION OF NON-FOOD RETAIL WAREHOUSE (50,000SQ FT) AND 
FORMATION OF ASSOCIATED PARKING – AMENDMENT OF CONDITION 
NC(B)(A) OF PLANNING PERMISSION 97/02406/DC TO AMEND THE 
RESTRICTION LIMITING SALES FROM BULKY GOODS ONLY TO THE 
SALE OF ANY NON-FOOD ITEMS                                           

 
 Submit report by the Executive Director of Housing, Environmental and 
Economic Development informing of a consultation received from Glasgow 
City Council in respect of the above planning application and to agree the 
Council’s response to the consultation. 
 



Distribution: 
 
Councillor Lawrence O’Neill (Chair) 
Provost Douglas McAllister (Vice Chair) 
Councillor Denis Agnew 
Councillor Gail Casey 
Councillor Jim Finn 
Councillor David McBride 
Councillor Jonathan McColl 
Councillor John Mooney 
Councillor Tommy Rainey 
Councillor Hazel Sorrell 
 
 
All other Councillors for information 
 
 
Chief Executive 
Executive Director of Housing, Environmental and Economic Development 
Executive Director of Corporate Services 
Executive Director of Educational Services 
Director of West Dunbartonshire Community Health and Care Partnership 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For information on the above agenda please contact Nuala Quinn-Ross, Committee 
Officer, Legal, Democratic and Regulatory Services, Council Offices, Garshake 
Road, Dumbarton, G82 3PU.  Tel: (01389) 737210, e-mail: nuala.quinn-ross@west-
dunbarton.gov.uk. 
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